
Minutes of the Ad Hoc Board Meeting of 05/22/2025

Rick Bieniek reported that the cost of the audit for 12/31/2024 increased
$250 to $6750.  The current budget was for $6500.

He moved that we increase the budget to $6750, the new price.    This was
seconded  by  Steve  Schlaifer.    Rick  Bieniek,  Nathan  Griffin,  Rick  Kohler,
Jennifer Satalick, Steve Schlaifer, Barry Simcoe all voted in favor of this and
the motion passed with no dissenting  votes.




